
 

 

                        
               
                 

            

          
                    
                 
          

                  
                     
                       

                        

 

Bangalore City University Inter-Collegiate Badminton 

Tournament 
 

Event: Bangalore City University Inter-Collegiate Badminton Tournament (Men 

and Women). 

 

Dates: 14th and 15th July 2023 

 

Venue: St. Joseph's College of Commerce, Sahakarnagar Indoor Stadium, 

Bengaluru 

 

Participants from RVIM: 

• Men: 

o Chidri Balaji 

o Abhiram 

o Akanksh K.G 

• Women: 

o Aishwarya 

o Ananya 

o Priyankashree 

o Nikitha 

 

Event Overview: 

 

The Inter-Collegiate Badminton Tournament, organized by Bangalore City 

University and hosted by St. Joseph's College of Commerce, witnessed a spirited 

display of sportsmanship and competitive zeal. Teams from various colleges 

participated, making the event a grand platform for young talent. 

 

RVIM's Performance: 

 

RVIM students participated with great enthusiasm and determination. Both the 

men’s and women’s teams exhibited their skills on the court, engaging in some 

closely contested matches against talented players from other institutions. 

• The men’s team, comprising Chidri Balaji, Abhiram, and Akanksh K.G., 

showcased resilience and teamwork. 

• The women’s team, featuring Aishwarya, Ananya, Priyankashree, and 

Nikitha, displayed exceptional coordination and dedication throughout the 

tournament.  



 

 

                        
               
                 

            

          
                    
                 
          

                  
                     
                       

                        

Although the competition was intense, the RVIM players gained valuable 

experience and brought pride to the institution through their participation. 

 

The tournament was an excellent opportunity for the students to hone their skills, 

compete at a high level, and represent RVIM with honor and sportsmanship. 

Congratulations to all the participants for their effort and dedication! 

 

 

 



 

 

                        
               
                 

            

          
                    
                 
          

                  
                     
                       

                        



 

 

                        
               
                 

            

          
                    
                 
          

                  
                     
                       

                        

 


